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What to Plant Now 

There is an enormous range of vegetables and herbs that you can plant now in our area.  Here is a list from the ABC Planting Guide.
Amaranth

Artichoke (Globe)

Basil

Beetroot

Broad Beans

Cabbage (loose-headed)

Cabbage (tight-headed types)

Carrots

Cauliflower

Chicory

Chilli

Chives

Eggplant

Endive

Jerusalem Artichoke

Kohlrabi

Leeks

Lettuce

Mangle-wurzel

Mitzuna
Mustard Greens

Onions

Oregano

Pak Choy, Bok Choy etc

Parsley

Parsnip

Peas/Snow Peas

Potatoes

Radish

Rocket

Salsify

Shallots

Silverbeet

Spring Onions

Tomatoes

Turnips/Swedes

Watermelon



	Thursday 5 Dec
	Christmas lunch
	Wentworth Falls Country Club, 206 Blaxland Road.  Buffet lunch, a drink on arrival and door prizes.  Names and money are now being taken.
	Cost
$30
	12 noon


Annual subscriptions of $20 for 2013/14 are due.  New membership is $30.
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FromThe President…….


How good it is to be back in the Blue Mountains after more than 2 months away! Lea and I have been travelling in Italy, then through Croatia, Greece and Turkey and Italy again as part of a Mediterranean cruise, and on to the UK, and finally to visit our family in Texas.


Thanks to Celeste and the rest of the committee who have stepped in so capably during our time away.


Our summer began in August and, apart from some cooler weather in England, we have seen no rain for nearly 3 months – and it has been the same here. As a result, all of our gardens are suffering and need that extra care to keep them alive at the moment. Personally, we had a couple of potted lilly pillies which we had brought from Sydney some years ago, which suffered badly and were completely brown when we returned. Fortunately regular watering and a bit of Seasol have helped them and now they are showing new leaf growth and will recover!


Many folk in the Mountains have lost their homes as a result of the fires a few weeks ago and our thoughts and prayers go to them. And our special thanks go to the "firies" who have done such a good job to keep the losses much smaller than we could have imagined.


Today is our last general meeting for 2013 and we look forward to seeing you at our Christmas gathering on December 5. Please book today if you planning to be there.


                   Good Gardening


                             Henry














Bill Grattan is our guest speaker for today.





Bill has lived in the mountains for well over 30 years and runs Bay Tree Nursery at Mount Victoria which he opened in October last year.  Bill also owned and ran Hartley Valley Nursery and Leura Country Gardens nursery.  His interest in plants goes way back to his days at All Saints College in Bathurst.  At Ryde School of Horticulture, Bill qualified as a Horticulturist and obtained a Post Graduate Certificate in Landscape Design and an Assistant Diploma in Natural Resource Management.  He has worked in many interesting and famous gardens including Taronga Zoo and Kirribilli House, to name just two.  Bill is very dedicated to his trade and specialises in the more unusual varieties of trees and perennials.  Bill works 6 days a week and buys his plants on the 7th day.  He purchases his stock from various sources including Sydney, Victoria and Southern Highlands.  Some of his favourite plants include Peonies, Camellias and Magnolias.














� Dates for Your Diary














Guest Speakers


Today’s Meeting


14 November: 





Next Meeting:             


9 January 2014:


�
Bill Grattan


Perennials 








Liz Riley


“The Gardens at Waldorf – Rediscovering their stories”�
�






Club Information


All members and visitors are asked to sign in upon arrival.





Members are asked to wear their club name badges to all club meetings, tours and functions.  To take part in club functions and tours you must be a bona-fide club member





General Meetings are held on the 2nd Thursday of each month, from January to November at the Wentworth Falls School of Arts Theatre, Adele Ave (cnr Great Western Hwy) Wentworth Falls.  Meetings commence at 9.45 and finish around noon.  The Library and Plant Stall are open before the meeting and at morning tea. $5 entry fee.





For Club Welfare matters contact Jane McKanna on


Ph: 4787 8631.





             Morning Tea 


Today:    Iris Walton & volunteer please





9 Jan:      Gai Horrocks & Kathy Russel


	   Refreshments:  Julia McGill





If you are unable to come on your rostered day, please call Jane Blackshaw on 47572887





Club Secretary: 


Janice Light.  Ph: 4782 2481


Wentworth Falls Garden Club,  PO Box 37


Wentworth Falls NSW 2782


� HYPERLINK "http://www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com" �www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com�











